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Dear Patrons and Players 
 
Garangula Polo Club is delighted to be hosting their Autumn Country Circuit tournament over the 
weekend of Saturday 26th and Sunday 27th  April 2025. 
 
You are invited to nominate one team per grade to compete in the 6 Goal, 2 Goal and 0 Goal 
competitions. All levels will be played over 4 chukkas of 7 minutes. We will be limiting the number 
of teams per grade to 4 teams. Nominations will be confirmed via email and are subject to Garangula 
Polo Club discretion. 
 
Nomination fees are as follows: 

6 goal - $2,000  
2 goal - $1,500  
0 goal - $1,000  

 
By way of supporting Junior Players; nomination fees will not be charged for players aged 18 years 
and under. One quarter of the fees will be deducted for each Junior Player included in a team.  
 
Accommodation for players and grooms is not provided onsite, although yards and paddocks will be 
made available for ponies from Friday 25th through to Sunday 27th April. Motel accommodation is 
available locally in both Jugiong and Harden. If you required assistance with booking, please contact 
Kate Collingridge via admin@garangula.com.au.  
 
Catering (breakfast and lunch) and barista coffee will be available on both days of play.  A BBQ will 
take place on the Saturday evening. Garangula will provide limited beer and wine however, as this 
is not a licenced event, we are unable to provide alcohol for purchase (you are welcome to BYO). 
 
Completed nomination forms must be submitted by Tuesday 1st April 2025 to 
admin@garangula.com.au. Upon receipt of your nomination form an invoice will be issued. 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you in April. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Schwarzenbach Family and 
 

Ed 
Edward Hitchman 
Polo Manager 
Garangula Polo Club 
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